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Regular Meetings of the IQA Board of Trustees
20 March 2022 and 29 May 2022

The Board had meetings on 20 March 2022 and 29 May 2022. However, the Secretary has failed
to submit the minutes of those meetings to the Board as of this date, despite repeated requests.
For the sake of transparency, this is to note that the Board had meetings on the above dates.
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